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Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year at Kutz Elementary! My name is Mrs. Chrissy Crosson and I will be your child’s special education case manager. I’m looking forward to all the exciting events planned this year and I appreciate you allowing me to have such an important role in your child’s life.
This is my nineteenth year teaching and my second year at Kutz Elementary. I previously worked as a general education teacher and an Autistic Support teacher. I am certified in special education, elementary education, and early childhood education. I LOVE teaching and hope that my passion will pass onto the children so they can enjoy learning. 
I am currently reading through your child’s IEP; however, if there is anything you would like to share with me, I would love to hear it. I’m looking forward to working with you and your child. I will do my best to make this an enjoyable and exciting learning experience for us all. Please reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns. The best way to contact me is through my email- CCrosson.cbsd.org. 
I look forward to learning about your child and making this a memorable year!

Warmly,
Chrissy Crosson
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